
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Health and Human Services wishes to procure 

architectural/engineering services for the DDPC Bathroom 

Renovation’s Project at Dorothea Dix Psychiatric Center in Bangor, 

Maine. Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on July 1, 2022 at 

656 State St. Bangor, ME 04401. 

Attention: Mark Faulkner. 

 

The scope of this project includes, but is not limited to, schedule and 

cost estimating, existing conditions assessment, preliminary design, 

design documents, construction documents, bidding and negotiation 

and construction administration. This project consists of renovating 

twenty-one (21) toilet and shower rooms to include the removal of all 

fixtures, flooring, partitions, tile, sprinklers and lighting, installation of 

ligature resistant bathroom fixtures, surfaces, partitions, sprinklers and 

lighting approved for a Psychiatric Hospital. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Fdafs%2Fbgs%2Fbusiness-opportunities&data=04%7C01%7CMark.Faulkner%40maine.gov%7C7bd2e09da0b04c85a54808d8dd98ec7c%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C637502996164620695%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Okul%2Bmf4%2Fro8cNqcq9wQRnhdHnhMMo%2BXIQ7eWXSHyJA%3D&reserved=0

